
CAMPUS RECREATION
January 25 was the busiest day of the 
month with 4,910 distinct users entering 
the Recreation & Wellness Center.

CASE MANAGEMENT
AND ADVOCACY
The office received 11 Critical Incident 
Response Team calls and 42 general case 
management calls last month.

DEVELOPMENT
FUNDS RAISED IN JANUARY  

$10,000
AUBURN MEMORIAL PROJECT

$25,000
LINDA AND TERRY MCCARTNEY 
“NEW DAY” ENDOWED SCHOLARSHIP

$10,000
FRED & CHARLENE KAM
FUND FOR EXCELLENCE 

HEALTH PROMOTION & 
WELLNESS SERVICES
In fall 2015, 345 individuals were trained 
in Question, Persuade, Refer (QPR) 
suicide prevention.

MEDIA & PUBLICATIONS
The Auburn Plainsman  had its third best 
month in the website’s history for page 
views: 191,851.

MEDICAL CLINIC
3,032 patients visited the Medical Clinic 
in January 2016.

PARENT & FAMILY 
PROGRAMS
A third-party survey on parent 
engagement found that 86% of Auburn 
parents interact with their students more 
than once a week, with 36% interacting at 
least once a day.

STUDENT CENTER
The Student Center had 142,346 visitors 
for this month compared to 129,598 
during January 2015. 

STUDENT CONDUCT
Student Conduct has processed almost 
6,000 Dean’s Certifications since January 
2010.

STUDENT COUNSELING 
SERVICES
738 individual, emergency and group 
sessions were conducted in January.

VETERANS RESOURCE 
CENTER
The Veterans Resource Center certified 
tuition and fees for over 650 students in 
two weeks.

STUDENT AFFAIRS
JANUARY 2016 UPDATE

UPCOMING EVEN TS

FEB 22  
National Eating Disorder  
Screening Day 
(Student Counseling Services)

FEB 25
Higher Education Day 
(Student Involvement)

FEB 26 & 27 
Ascent Climbing Competition
(Campus Recreation)

MAR 3
Yoga Rave  
(Campus Recreation)

MAR 5
BIG Event  
(Student Involvement) 

AWARDS
AUBIE THE TIGER won his 9th UCA 
National Championship
BRYAN WILSON, Student Center 
Operations, received the Spirit of 
Excellence Award
DR. DOUG HANKES was named Fellow 
of Collegiate Clinical/Counseling Sport 
Psychology Association
JOHN-MICHAEL ROEHM was named 
the Outstanding New Professional at 
AL-NASPA

CONNECT WITH
STUDEN T AFFAIRS

auburn.edu/studentaffairs     

(334) 844-1304     

/AuburnStudents     

@AuburnStudents,
@WarEagleWoodard     

@AuburnStudents,
@WarEagleWoodard     

/AuburnStudents

@AuburnStudents

Student Affairs at Auburn University houses 13 departments that have the 
responsibility for ensuring a true learning community committed to providing 
transformative educational experiences for all students, offering services to 
parents and encouraging a culture of excellence at Auburn University.
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DID YOU KNOW? — GREEK LIFE
For over 30 years, our Greek students have had a higher GPA each term than 
the all undergraduate GPA.  
 
All undergraduate fall 1025 GPA: 2.99 / All Greek fall 2015 GPA: 3.14


